FRIENDLY LETTER

2/35, Sterling Road
Ashok Nagar
Chennai – 600034

June 7, 2017

My dear Blair,
Hope you are back home after your trip. I remembered that you had told me last month that you would be going on a one-day school trip to Wonderla Amusement Park, and I wanted to know how it went.
I have been to Wonderla a few years back, and I am sure a lot has changed since then. I loved the water pendulum, the roller coaster and the wave pool. I hope you got a chance to go on these and many other rides too. I can’t wait to hear all about the fun you had.
Waiting to hear from you.

Your dearest friend,
Serena

